
 

 

 
 

November 10, 2015 
 

 
Re: Medicare & Medicaid Electronic Health Records “Meaningful Use” Incentive 
Program: Public Health Objective, Specialized Registry Measure and IRIS® Registry 
 
 

The American Academy of Ophthalmology IRIS Registry (Intelligent Research in Sight) 
is the only specialty society sponsored eye care specialized registry. Active 
engagement with IRIS Registry enables ophthalmologists to satisfy Measure Option 3, 
Specialized Registry Reporting, for Meaningful Use Objective 10, Public Health 
Reporting.  
 
Because IRIS Registry is the only eye care specialized registry, it is the only specialized 
registry that the American Academy of Ophthalmology recommends to its members.  
 
All ophthalmologist members of the Academy have access to the registry as a free 
member benefit.   
 
For more information on IRIS Registry, visit http://www.aao.org/iris-registry, or contact 
irisregistry@aao.org.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.aao.org/iris-registry
mailto:irisregistry@aao.org

